
Corrigendum 

 

Radiation Protection no 174 – European Guidelines on Medical Physics Expert 

 

Dear Reader, 

Please note that the corrections, as indicated below, have been made to the document. 

 

Page number 2 has been corrected in the following paragraph: 

These "European Guidelines on Medical Physics Expert" have been prepared in the context of the EC 
project "Guidelines on Medical Physics Expert", financed by the EC (Contract TREN/ 09 /NUCL 
/SI2.549828). The report was prepared by a consortium led by the European Federation of 
Organizations for Medical Physics (EFOMP) and represents the author's views on the subject matter. 
These views have not been adopted or in any way approved by the Commission and should not be 
relied upon as a statement of the Commission's views. The European Commission does not 
guarantee the accuracy of the data included in this report, nor does it accept responsibility for any 
use made thereof. 

 

The following sentence has been added to Annex 2 page number 2: 

Further information about the application of the factors associated with these staffing levels is 
available on the EFOMP web-site (http://www.efomp.org/index.php/efomp-news/291-guidelines-on-
the-medical-physics-expert-published, accessed 10th June 2014). 

 

Annex 2 has been corrected in the following paragraph on page number 13: 

In order to provide clarity with the above recommendations, it is useful to consider a radiotherapy 
service that has:  

- 3 multi-energy linear accelerators with MLC's, 
- 1 with IMRT, 
- 1 with stereotactic body radiotherapy (SBRT), 
- 1 CT-simulator, 
- 1 3D treatment planning system with advanced modules (IMRT, SBRT), 
- 1600 treatments per year, 
- 600 of them with 3D planning, 
- 100 with IMRT, and 
- 100 with SBRT. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 


